September 12, 2006

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Approval of participation in the Kentucky Purchasing Cooperatives Programs and Services (KPC)

ISSUE:
Our district subscribes to membership in the Green River Regional Educational Cooperative (GRREC).  We have benefited greatly from services provided by this cooperative.  Services provided by GRREC include, but are not limited to, support services for Special Education, professional development, bidding/vendors, etc.


At this time the KPC serves four (4) corporations/cooperatives in the state including GRREC, the Kentucky Educational Development Corporation (KEDC), Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services (NKCES), and SouthEast/SouthCentral Educational Cooperative (SESC).  All members/school districts belonging to the above mentioned cooperatives/corporations are being asked to participate in the KPC programs as well.  Participation/membership will result in several services for our district yet there is no additional participation/membership fee.  Complete information is attached.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board approve participation in the Kentucky Purchasing Cooperatives Programs and Services (KPC).

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board approve participation in the Kentucky Purchasing Cooperatives Programs and Services (KPC).

